
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH/GEN/65/24-25 Date: 11/12/2024 

 

 
Open House for Model Exam 1 (Grade 10) 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce that an Open House for the Grade 10 Model Exam will be held on 

16th December 2024, from 9:30 am to 11:30 am. This session will provide valuable insights into 

the exam and preparation strategies.  

We kindly request that all outstanding fee arrears be cleared by 13th December 2024 to ensure 

participation. Additionally, mandatory attendance of all parents is requested for this important 

session. 

Please note that tutorship classes will continue as per the previously shared schedule. 

 
 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


